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$165,000 Settlement for Automobile Accident

Denville, NJ

Christopher L. Musmanno, personal injury attorney with the law firm of Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost &

Botwinick, Denville, NJ, announces a $165,000 settlement for a construction worker hit by a car. The

plaintiff, a construction worker, after a heated argument with a Town employee, was standing too

close to the Town employee's car as he sped away. The Town employee ran over the plaintiff's foot

requiring the construction worker to have knee and ankle surgery. The town and its employee were

sued under Title 59 and the case was settled prior to trial for $165,000.
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